
Frederick W. Schneider 
Vice President 

Public SeNice Electric and Gas Company 80 Park Place Newark, N.J. 07101 201/430-7373 

Production 

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Corntriission 
Off ice of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region 1 
631 Park Avenue 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Dear Mr. Grier: 

NRC IE BULLETIN NO. 79-07 
SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE 
NO. l UNIT 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 

September 21, 1979 

Pursuant to our initial response dated May 3, 1979 on the 
subject bulletin, we hereby submit additional information 
for your review. 

This information responds to your letter of August 28, 
1979 (ref: IAL No. 79-12) and confirms the discussions 
held with the NRC staff during the meetings held in 
Bethesda, Maryland on June 19, 1979 and August 17, 1979. 

We trust that the information contained in the enclosed 
attachments is acceptable and we are accordingly looking 
forward to returning Salem No. 1 Unit to service on 
October 10, 1979. 

If you require any further information regarding the attached 
report, we will be pleased to discuss it with you. 

Sincerely, 

Attach. 

CC: NRC Office of Inspection 
& Enforcement 

Div. of Reactor Operations Inspection 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

L.J. Norrholm 
NRC, Hancocks Bridge, NJ 


